
Beach Volleyball Courts 
 
PROJECT LOCATION 23778 104 Ave, Maple Ridge, BC V2W 1B8 

Proposed Location – Community Consultation  
With support from BC Summer Games legacy funds and the Government of Canada Gas Tax 
Fund/Canada Community Works Building Funding, the City of Maple Ridge built its first public beach 
volleyball facility. 

Albion Sport Complex was selected from three potential locations: Maple Ridge Park, Whonnock 
Lake Park, and Albion Sports Complex. Citizens were asked to review the information panel for these 
proposed locations and to then share their thoughts by completing a Public Comment Form by 
August 14, 2022. Sixty-One percent (61%) of respondents selected Albion Sports Complex as their 
top choice for the beach volleyball courts. 

Final Plan 
With further input from key stakeholders, a final plan for the new beach volleyball courts at Albion 
Sports Complex was developed. 

 

Under Construction – Spring/Summer 2023  
Construction of the 4-court beach volleyball facility at the Albion Sports Complex began in spring 
2023. 

https://www.mapleridge.ca/DocumentCenter/View/30084


Efforts were made to minimize disruption to surrounding activities, including temporary fencing 
around the project site and accommodations for events. Throughout this construction process, 
special attention was given to finding competition grade sand to fill the courts.  

Open for Drop-In - August 2023 
The four new beach volleyball courts at Albion Sports Complex opened for drop in use! A grand 
opening event was held in September to celebrate this new competition venue for the BC Summer 
games in July 2024. 
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